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BICYCLE/PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Minutes of Meeting 
7:00 p.m., Wednesday Dec 9, 2009 

Hillview Community Center-Room 18 
97 Hillview Avenue, Los Altos, California 94022 

 
 
 
Roll Call: Carl Hagenmaier (Chairperson), Scott Chan, Bill Crook, Jim Fenton, Chris Hlavka, 

Henry Pastorelli and Randy Rhody .  Staff: Kathy Small 

Public Comments:  

Chris Hlavka summarized the City Council discussions of 12/08 regarding proposed closure of 
Higgins Ave and routing of Stevens Creek Trail. 

Discussion: 

1. Minutes of November 16 approved (7-0) 
2. Loyola Corners Streetscape concept plan.  Dave Brees, special projects manager, gave a 

presentation about proposed improvements to the Loyola Corners business district.  Changes 
involve switching ‘A’Street to one-way north, with free turns onto Miramonte.  Miramonte 
would get sidewalks, bike lanes, and planted medians.  Crosswalks and sidewalks would be 
imrpoved.  BPAC members commented that provisions need to be made for bicycle thru-
passage on Fremont, both north-west-bound and south-east-bound. 

3. Green Town Los Altos Vision for Downtown Los Altos.  Forrest Linebarger presented a 
proposal that would convert downtown to a higher density, mixed use area with better 
provisions for pedestrians, bicyclists, shoppers, and residents.  A major component is 
converting parking plazas to underground garages with mixed use buildings above. 

4. Agenda items for next meeting :Bicycle Transportation Plan, Loyola Corners Concept Plan 
comments to City Council, 2010 goals, Capital Improvement Projects, recap of Lunch with 
City Manager, proposed addition of www.kikely.com to website.  Election of chairperson and 
secretary. 

Adjourned 

 
 
Kathy Small 
Liaison to the Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Committee 
 
 


